From: Alan Mitchell <alan1701d@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 14 March 2018 12:15 p.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox

Subject: LTP SUBMISSION

Hi,

My name is Alan Mitchell & I live at 115A Wilsons Road South, St Martins, Christchurch 8022.

| just want to say a few things below for the Ecan: Long Term Plan. It is just focused on a few bus routes that
are proposed to be discontinued. | do not want to attend any meetings or hearings, thanks.

| suggest people may want to think about keeping the 145 Westmorland — Eastgate Bus route running only
from Monday to Friday in the early morning & late afternoons, for when the schools start & end. It is because
| have noticed this route is popular with school pupils. During other times, like the weekend, it can be
cancelled since | have noticed hardly any passages using this service.

Another route that may be thought about being kept on Saturdays only, from 10AM to 1PM, is the 535
Eastgate — Lyttelton & Rapaki. It is so people can get to the Lyttelton Farmers Market. At other times, it can
be cancelled since it is not as popular as it once was before the earthquakes.

Thank you for the opportunity to express my views.

Regards,
-Alan.



